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State of Alaska IRFP 170007319 
 

AMENDMENT NUMBER 1 
 
     
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER                                        DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: January 18, 2017  
 
 

 

 
IRFP CLOSING DATE AND TIME:  January 27, 2017 at 14:00 Alaska time (No Change) 
 
 
This amendment serves to provide responses to questions that were asked by a potential vendor.  
 
NOTE: This is a mandatory return amendment, please sign and return page 2 of this amendment for your 
proposal to be considered responsive. 
 
 

1. QUESTION: IRFP 170007319 section 4.01 states that the contractor must provide students the tools 
necessary to obtain Pro Board certification, but the State of Alaska does not certify to Pro Board, is 
IFSAC (State of Alaska) certification acceptable? 
 
AWNSER: The IFSAC certification through the Fire Standards Council of AK is acceptable. 
 
 

2. QUESTION: Section 1.05 Location of Work states that the course is to be taught in the State of 
Alaska.  Historically this training has been required to be held in Anchorage, presumably because that is 
where the majority of the students reside.  Will the location that the bidder selects for the training be a 
consideration for the selection of the vendor? For Example: A vendor proposes to conduct the training in 
remote Alaska for less money, but the location selected will cost the State more in student travel 
expenses, will that affect vendor selection? 
 
AWNSER: No, a vendor may choose to conduct the training anywhere in Alaska that meets the facility 
and other requirements outlined in the IRFP.  State travel costs for students will not be a factor in final 
selection. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

IRFP TITLE:  Instructor for Hazardous Materials Technician Course 
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This is a mandatory return amendment and needs to be returned to the State for your proposal to be 
considered responsive.  Questions regarding this Amendment need to be submitted in writing to the 
procurement office via email at MVA.DASProcurement@alaska.gov, faxed to 907-428-7229, or through VSS. 
 
 
 
___________________________ //SIGNED COPY ON FILE//                                     
Name of Company Jim Manco 
 Procurement Officer 
___________________________ PHONE: (907) 428-7224 
Representative’s Signature FAX: (907) 428-7229  
  EMAIL: MVA.DASProcurement@alaska.gov 
      
Date       
 

 
FOR STATE USE ONLY – THIS AMENDMENT COVERS IRFP 170007319 
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